
Dear parents and carers, 

Your child will be bringing home a Xmas4schools Christmas artwork sheet today. 

On the reverse will be their design which they have done at school. If you would like to 

order any products, please complete the front with your details and return to school by 

no later than Wednesday 8th November.  

An e-mail and text message from Xmas4schools will follow approximately one week after 

this, with further details on how to order and make your payment. 

If you have any questions, please ask. 

Many Thanks 

School Office 

Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3D7RmR_4hEK65DjdWfTGLRmIt3aIAGE7ikXj9KthEMSfzWrVvPUB8AuQccMGHqDaXjXdvaGFtI-2BGewGYBi5D-2By5p1PrAMmigeuzjpTabyMVIzN0Q2hxYMjP2jkmH0XCxJBq925SVcW9zbqO24REwLae9xWMnVBK5cH8TpXNjIQDaY581hC-2BDt0x8WkUvQ3rsyxiV-2FVmtc5jKEFmlfV5XklO2VBtIOYWJDS39sppvjQLHFnUvRc-3D

